
          March 25, 2025 

 

Wotton HS Project Update: 

Following our meeting with the transportation team, we have decided to move forward with Concept 1 
(see below) as it provides a safer solution for the Special Ed buses pickup and drop-off plan.  Both concept 
drawings were thoroughly reviewed and discussed, with careful consideration given to the challenges 
each concept presented. 

After evaluating the pros and cons, it was concluded that Concept 1 offers a safer option, particularly in 
terms of accommodating students in wheelchairs. A key point raised during the discussion was that buses 
are loaded from both the front and rear entrances. Concept 2 did not fully address or consider the loading 
process from the rear entrance. 

Thank you to everyone for your valuable input during our meetings. Should you have any questions or 
comments regarding this update, please contact Ms. Eleesha Daley, Facilities ADA Manager, at  
240-740-7724 or email at Eleesha_Daley@mcpsmd.org. 
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